
From: asktr@[REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 3:59 PM
To: dharris@[REDACTED] pmendenhall@[REDACTED]
Subject: Fwd: Theranos follow up from our conversation today

Pat and David,
Thanks for your input. Let me know what you decide on the NDA.

Best,
Alan

-----Original Message-----

From: asktr <[REDACTED]>
To: cboies <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Tue, Aug 18, 2015 3:56 pm
Subject: Theranos follow up from our conversation today

Chris,

I circled back with some of the other early stage co-investors today. First of all, they thought there was a post money round at \$19. Is this true? They also felt that current valuation is probably well in excess of the \$15 offered by the company.

There are about 10-12 of us who would be willing to sign a NDA initiated by either you, or us, in the hope that we can get a sense of the current financials, and maybe get some commentary on current and future initiatives at Theranos. We feel that is grossly unfair to make an investment decision of this magnitude without additional input from the company. I do not have a strong desire to sell my shares, but feel trapped and uninformed, without a reasonable update. We have been more than patient, since this was supposed to be a 3-5 year proposition, and we are coming up to 10 years, with no material information, and no exit in sight. Also, if we were properly informed, with full protection for Theranos with the NDA, we would have the chance to become patient investors again, without the need to attempt to contact the company. It would be great if the company would show some respect and compassion for those that took a risk, and believed in a 20 year old kid 10 years ago, before she proved herself.

Best,
Alan Eisenman